
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

7. QUESTIONS 
 
 7.1 Board member Claudia Reid tabled the question: 
 
  “What progress has been made with the Community Resource Consent Kitset that was being 

produced for Banks Peninsula residents and groups?  Are there other resources available that 
communities can use in the interim?” 

 
 7.2 Board member Jeremy Agar tabled the question: 
 
  “On what basis were stop signs erected at the corner of Reserve Terrace, Stevenson Steep and 

Randolph Terrace?  Are these signs considered satisfactory?” 
 
  The Board received the following answer:   
 
  “Signs were erected in accordance with a board directive on 29 November 2000.  Works as 

constructed are considered satisfactory.” 
 
 7.3 Board member Jeremy Agar wishes tabled the question: 
 
  “Are there other projects which are planned, but unknown to the present Community Board, that 

have the potential to affect streets or other public places?  Will these proposals be brought 
before the Community Board for their approval?” 

 
  The Board received the following answer:   
 
  “Major works affecting public places and streets are as a matter of course brought to the 

Board’s attention for due consideration.” 
 
 


